
Place Select Committee 
Chair’s Update 
  
Scrutiny Review – Boundary Signs 
 

Problems or concerns Exact wording will not be known until the Department for 
Transport (DFT) publish the outcome of the review into traffic 
signs. The regulations were expected in spring 2016. 
 

Planned next month To hold this review in abeyance until new Department for 
Transport regulations are published. 
 

On track – yes / no No 
 

 
 

Scrutiny Review – Flooding 
 

Achieved since last meeting The Committee took evidence from Care for Your Area. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month To begin to formulate recommendations and observe an 
Emergency Planning exercise which has been arranged to deal 
with flooding. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 
 
 

Monitoring - There have been no monitoring updates presented to the Select Committee since 
the last meeting. 
 

 


